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November 12, 2014

Via E-mail (boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca)

Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Application by Toronto Hydro-Electric System for an electricity distribution rate 
change
Board File:  EB-2014-0116 - Our Client: Canadian Union of Public Employee, 
Local One - Intervenor

Further to Procedural Order No. 1 in this proceeding, Canadian Union of Public Employees, 
Local One (“CUPE”) is writing at this time to identify the areas of the evidence it will seek to 
address and/or seek clarification of at the Technical Conference. CUPE’s participation at the 
Technical Conference will be focused on, but not necessarily limited to, the following areas:

2B: System Distribution Plan   
     

• construction efficiency: internal vs. contractor cost 

4A: Operating Costs: OM&A

• workforce staffing and compensation

Sincerely,

Stephanie Hobbs
SH:cw/cope 343
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c.c. Mr. J. Camilleri (via E-mail)
Mr. M. Davis (via E-mail)
Ms. M. Helt (via E-mail)
Service List (via E-mail)
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